25th October 2024

To Whom It May Concern,

| am pleased to write a reference for Nick, who | worked with via NLDMC to help
with the pre-event planning and onsite delivery of key networking receptions and
parties at the launch of HLTH Europe last June.

Nick's local knowledge and contacts were invaluable; he was aware of key road
closures which could have affected our event prior to the coach companies
notifying us and proactively sought out possible alternative routes to prevent
disruption. He also assisted us in sourcing a number of innovative suppliers, many
at short notice. This is testament to the great relationships and network he has
built up in the industry.

Nick's attention to detail is second to none, he was on top of all arrangements at
all times, coordinating his colleagues and wider team to ensure everything was
delivered as planned. He worked tirelessly to finalise last minute requests and
changes to schedules for our live act, to ensure everything ran smoothly for our
key evening reception.

He has great foresight, and was quick to put plans in place to tweak
arrangements where needed, in response to the live nature of the event.

Nick is extremely professional, hugely personable and has the most unflappable
nature. He is definitely someone you want at your events and we're looking
forward to working with him again for HLTH 2025!

Sincerely,
Charlotte Masters
Head of Logistics, HLTH Europe

charlotte@hlth.com
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